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Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority to Operate at Reduced Power 

 
  Word of God Fellowship, Inc. (“WOGF”), the licensee of low power television station 

WDMC-LD, Charlotte, North Carolina, hereby requests an extension of its Special Temporary 

Authority, which was granted on November 4, 2020.  WDMC-LD is currently in the process 

of replacing its transmitter and diligently working to complete all necessary repairs.  It is  

anticipated that the station will be able to install the replacement transmitter and return to full 

power operation by the end of May. Accordingly, WDMC-LD respectfully requests Special 

Temporary Authority to continue operating at reduced power until such time as all transmitter 

repairs are complete. 


